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SUBJECT: YES for House Bill 3183 - unionization rights! 

 

MESSAGE: To the Business and Labor Committee: 

 

I hope you will vote YES on HB 3183, which will help protect cannabis workers' rights 

in the workplace. HB 3183 ensures that workers in the cannabis industry will be able 

to make their own informed decision as to whether to join a union, without undue 

influence. 

 

We've recently seen examples of these employees being made to work in unsafe 

conditions while having to fight even to have their labor rights recognized. Protecting 

labor rights as we develop this industry is the best way to ensure that these jobs are 

good jobs. 

 

This is a good bill and should pass. 

 

---------------------- 

From: Meena Thadhani 


